
PASTORAL COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES 
   September 28 2021 

  
Members Present:  Fr Miller, Dennis McNamara, Todd Kramer, James Dombrowski, Michelle Mlodik, Judy 
Wroblewski 
Finance Representative:   Arleen Gross 
Sacred Worship:   Carol Gliszinski 
  
Father opened with prayer. 
  
Jason and Anna Kozikowski attended to address a project for the choir.  Since the choir has grown in 
numbers it is harder for Anna to direct and play.  They need to do a different arrangement with some 
construction involved.  They have raised the funds to cover the cost of the project.  
  
CONCERNS OF PARISHIONERS 
Father is working with the wireless microphone to try improving the quality so he can be heard.  It was 
discussed consulting with someone with sound system knowledge to see what can be done.  
  
Right now with the number of parishioners attending Mass, Father feels there is not a need for another 
individual to distribute Holy Communion.  
  
It was mentioned a parish member was surprised at a charge received from an event at church.  Question 
asked is if there is a list for funerals and weddings.  For funerals, the charges are handled by the funeral 
home.  They submit a check to the church.  For weddings there may be information at the church office.  
  
There are concerns with some structural damage in the church along with roof leaks.  The church also 
needs painting.  Father’s first step is to get the Building and Grounds Committee in place and then get the 
church needs taken care of.  Father was informed by members there are parish members wanting to know 
what the status is since it has been a while since there have been any updates.  
  
There is a concern about the first Saturday devotion at the convent due to the size of the room, if there will 
be ample seating.  Father will evaluate Mass attendance on October 2nd.  
_________ 
  
Arleen spoke to the group on Revive being held on Saturday October 30th.  Information is also in the 
bulletin.  The event is free.  You just need to register.  The event has booked quality speakers and will also 
have invigorating workshops.  
  
Father closed with a prayer. 
  

 


